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Tuesday 25th February  
 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that your child will 
be participating in the multiplication tables check 
(MTC) in June. The purpose of the check is to 
determine whether your child can fluently recall 
their times tables up to 12x12. The ability to 
rehearse and understand multiplications up to 
and including 12 will enable your child to 
confidently and skillfully tackle more complex 
mathematical subjects as they progress through 
primary school and beyond. 

 
The MTC is a statutory assessment that all Year 4 pupils will undertake this year. Your 
child will sit the check between Monday 2nd June and Friday 13th June 2025. They will 
have the opportunity to sit a practice check in class so that they are familiar with the lay 
out and timings of the MTC. 
 

I am delighted to invite you to an informative Multiplication Check Workshop on 
Friday 28th February at 2.30pm. 

It will be held in our Sports Hall and is expected to last approximately 30 minutes. 
 
The workshop will be an opportunity to find out not only valuable 
information about what the assessment entails but also how it is 
conducted as well as ways you can support your child in preparing for 
it at home.  
 

Kind regards, 
Miss Watson  
(Maths Co-ordinator) 
 

 
 


